
Dear children of D’ class, 

 

I hope you are all well and safe at home. I send you a presentation with some 

activities you can work on and a link you can follow to find some fun activities 

in English. I hope you enjoy them! I will send you more material next week.  

Stay home, stay safe! 

 

All the best to you and your family, 

Your English teacher 

Anna Matsoukari 

 

 

Follow the link or copy it  
 
https://paf.dias.ac.cy/main/ekpaudeutiko_yliko/dimotiko-agglika-D-

E/d17/cd/startup.html 

 

1. go to TOY STORE- level 1-Memory game-food 

2. go to  TOY STORE - level 2-Crossword-food 

 

https://paf.dias.ac.cy/main/ekpaudeutiko_yliko/dimotiko-agglika-D-E/d17/cd/startup.html
https://paf.dias.ac.cy/main/ekpaudeutiko_yliko/dimotiko-agglika-D-E/d17/cd/startup.html

